BLsTZ INFORMATION

Information on Discontinued Product

Dear Valued Customers,

We thank you for your continued support of BLITZ products.

In this letter we regret to inform you that the product listed below has

been discontinued from our product line.

Thank you for your consideration

[ODiscontinued Product:

Double Tube

NOR-SPEC

Code No. Product Name

JAN Code

67612 NUR-DT QNC25 K3-VE ZX/ZQ bB #

4959094676126
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